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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
New website offers woman's
fashion apparel to plus sizes
riders.
March, 2010 - Fluffy Biker
Chicks announces the opening of
their website www.fluffybiker-
chicks.com. This website is
devoted to assisting the plus-sized
biker lady find high fashion, com-
fortable clothing. All apparel is
Genuine Harley Davidson.

When shopping this website you
will soon learn that not only is it a place to find your riding apparel and accessories, but
you will also learn of upcoming rides as well as have the ability to advertise your ride for
no cost, and have a chance to blog about what's on your mind or read what others are say-
ing.

"We know what it's like to try and find clothes that doesn't cling tight to our �imperfect'
midsection."  "We are far from the size 5 that most stores that sell woman's biker wear
carry. We realize there are MANY others out there that feel the same way, and we want
to let them know - we hear you ladies, we know what you want."

The ladies of this unique web-store try not to take themselves too seriously. "We are
who we are, so we've learned to embrace it, and we hope we can encourage other woman
to feel the same way."

riders that they may be eligible for a federal tax deduction on their 2009 taxes if they
bought a new motorcycle last year.

The American Recovery and Reinvestment Act -- a landmark $787 billion eco-
nomic stimulus package that President Barack Obama signed into law in February
2009 -- provides a deduction for state and local sales and excise taxes paid on the
purchase of qualified new vehicles from Feb. 17 through Dec. 31, 2009. Qualified
new vehicles include street and dual-sport motorcycles, scooters, mopeds, cars, light
trucks and motor homes.

"At first, Congress was not going to include motorcycles in this bill, but the AMA
and the association's members, along with Harley-Davidson and others, persuaded
our elected representatives to go back to the drawing board and fix that oversight,"
said AMA Vice President for Government Relations Ed Moreland. "Congress
responded, and now motorcyclists who purchased a new bike last year can enjoy the
same tax savings as those who opted for four-wheeled transportation."

Eligible vehicles must have a gross vehicle weight rating (GVWR) of 8,500
pounds or less, and cost less than $49,500. Individuals can take the full deduction if
they make less than $125,000, or $250,000 for joint filers. The deduction is phased
out for taxpayers with income between $125,000 and $135,000 ($250,000 to
$260,000 for a joint return). Individuals don't have to itemize to claim the deduc-
tion.

To illustrate the impact of the tax deduction, consider the case of a new motorcy-
cle purchase of $10,500. For a 7.5 percent sales tax rate, the tax would be $787.50.
The purchaser takes this deduction on the federal income tax form, reducing their
taxable income by $787.50. Sales and excise taxes vary by state, so the actual sav-
ings will depend on the taxpayer's state and tax rate.

To read the Internal Revenue Service "Questions and Answers" about the deduc-
tion, go to IRS.gov or www.irs.gov/newsroom/article/0,,id=211310,00.html.

Don't forget to claim federal tax deduction if you bought a new on-highway motor-
cycle in 2009
PICKERINGTON, Ohio -- The American Motorcyclist Association (AMA) is reminding 


